

Executive Officers:

Jan Prisby Bryson Interim President

Arthur J. Queen Treasurer, Emeritus Pres.

Rholanda Stanberry Secretary

Albert Smith Parliamentarian

Board Member

Mario Avery Steve Barnes Cherelle Cortez Ernest Ellis Billy Freeman, Jr. Susan Langford Stephanie Jones John McGarvey Gail Mapp **Hubert Owens** Ralph Phillips Doretha Smith Kerry Stewart Vic Verma

October 22, 2020

Mr. Chris Travis Chief Operating Officer Capstone Building Corp.

1200 Corporate Drive, Suite 350

Birmingham, AL 35242

Dear Mr. Travis:

It gives us tremendous pleasure to advise you that Capstone Building Corp. along with Atlanta Housing and Herndon Homes Developers, LLC has been selected to receive the

National Association of Minority Contractors (NAMC) "Business Development Award". The

Via E-mail

ctravis@capstonebuilding.com

awards ceremony will be held Friday, November 13th during the 2020 Hard Hat Awards Banquet. The ceremony will be virtual and will commence at 6:30 p.m. via ZOOM.

The "Business Development Award" recognizes companies or individuals who have been instrumental in creating opportunities for minority contractors in the City of Atlanta. Together Capstone Building Corp., Herndon Developers, LLC, and Atlanta Housing provided detailed information regarding the Herndon Square redevelopment project, conducted extensive outreach to the minority subcontractor community and offered oneon-one technical assistance to potential bidders. These efforts more than qualifies Capstone Building Corp. along with Atlanta Housing and Herndon Homes Developers, LLC for this recognition.

Established in 1969, NAMC serves as the voice for minority contractors nationally. Its mission is to provide advocacy, information, education, training, mentorship, as well as developing procurement and contracting opportunities for its members. The "Hard Hat" banquet is an annual event which typically brings together over 300 attendees from metropolitan Atlanta, as well as around the country to recognize the efforts of NAMC and its supporters.

As the event date draws near, we will forward a communication with further instructions, as well as ZOOM access information. In the interim, please provide us with your corporate logo and overview for inclusion in the digital awards program book.

Feel free to contact either of us with any questions you may have.

Congratulations to Capstone Building Corp. along with Atlanta Housing and Herndon Homes Developers, LLC for your work benefiting the City of Atlanta, the State of Georgia, and the nation.

Cordially,

Stephanie V. Jones Ms. Stephanie V. Jones, Co-Chair 2020 NAMC Virtual Hard Hat Awards

Arthur, J. Queen Mr. Arthur J. Queen, Co-Chair

2020 NAMC Virtual Hard Hat Awards

4251 Eastside Drive | Decatur, GA 30034 | Office 678.943.9667 | www.namcatlanta.org